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Friday 16th February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 2024 

 

On Thursday 7th March, St Joseph’s will be celebrating World Book Day.  

On the day – pyjama party! 

We invite children to school in their pyjamas.  They can also bring any blankets or snugglies they 

may have and want to bring along.  During the afternoon, they will snuggle down and enjoy stories 

with their class teacher while enjoying a hot chocolate. After school on Thursday 7th, we will 

have a book swap happening in the hall.  You are welcome to drop off any unwanted books (to 

the school office) during the first week back and up to Thursday 7th.  After school, they will be laid 

out for you and your child/children to come and select a new book for home.  

Book tokens 

As usual, £1 book tokens will be distributed to the children 

in school at the end of World Book Day. Vouchers can be 

used at participating bookshops like Waterstones/ WH 

Smith in Birkenhead and bigger supermarkets like 

Asda/Tesco to purchase specially published World Book 

Day books, or can be used as a £1 discount against any 

book. For those with a car, there is a lovely independent 

children’s bookshop called Bear Hunt Books in Bebington 

opposite Mayer Park, which is a lovely little trip out with the 

children! 

 

Wednesday 13th March – Poetry Workshops  

As part of our World Book Day celebrations, Year 2 to 6 will be taking part in poetry workshops 

with Big Foot Arts Education company.  We will send out a separate letter about this after half 

term.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Boekweit-Hughes 
English Subject Leader  


